
AEG St. Louis Chapter Update: COVID-19 

 
Please forward to others you know who may be interested. 
 
***** 
The St. Louis Chapter Officers have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation, CDC and City of 
St. Louis recommendations, and responses by similar organizations in the St. Louis area. Through an 
abundance of caution, we have decided to cancel the St. Louis Chapter events for March and April. 
See below summary of events that are cancelled, followed by events in our newsletter that will still 
take place. 
 
***** 

CANCELLED AEG St. Louis Chapter Events 

 
CANCELLED Tuesday, March 24, 2020 - Chapter Meeting & Lab Tour 

 
CANCELLED Friday-Sunday, April 3-5, 2020 - Earthquake Insight Field Trip 

 
CANCELLED April 8, 2020 - Chapter Meeting 
 
CANCELLED Saturday, April 25, 2020 - Field Trip to LafargeHolcim Quarry and Cement Plant 
 

***** 

Additional Notes: 
 
The Student Educational Award ($500 scholarship) is typically awarded at the April meeting. 

This scholarship will be awarded at a May meeting, if one is held, or it will be announced via newsletter 
if a May meeting is not held. 
 

Saturday, April 18, 2020 - Missouri Geologists’ Consortium - The next MGC meeting will be held 
via telephone beginning at 10:00am. The call in number is (877) 223-6379 and the Access Code is 
7182970352. 
 
***** 
Visit www.aegstl.org, our website for the AEG St. Louis Chapter! 
  
***** 
AEG St. Louis Chapter Officers, May 2018 - May 2020 

Stephanie Kline-Tissi, Chair (klinestephaniej@gmail.com) 
Matt Masterson, Vice Chair (mmasterson@kaskaskiaeng.com) 
Ed Jones, Treasurer (edwdjones@hotmail.com) 
Jessie Goodwin, Secretary (jgoodwin@geotechnology.com) 
Phyllis Steckel, Past Chair (psteckel@charter.net) 

 
Midwest Regional Director: Phyllis Steckel (psteckel@charter.net) 
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